

HEILBRUNN DEPARTMENT OF POPULATION AND FAMILY HEALTH

March 15, 2010

Yaa Konama Leonardo-Bosumtwi, MPH Staff Associate Heilbrunn Department of Population and Family Health Mailman School of Public Health, Columbia University 722 West 168th Street, New York, New York 10032

Dear Ms. Leonardo-Bosumtwi:

We must regretfully inform you that your appointment as Staff Associate in the Heilbrunn Department of Population and Family Health in the Mailman School of Public Health will not be renewed beyond June 30, 2010.

We deeply appreciate the skill and care with which you have served the Department and the School. You have our best wishes and those of the Heilbrunn Department of Population and Family Health and the Mailman School of Public Health on your future career.

Sincerely,

John Santelli, M.D., M.P.H. Heilbrunn Professor and Chair Heilbrunn Department of Population And Family Health

Linda P. Fried, M.D., M.P.H. Dean and DeLamar Professor of Public Health Mailman School of Public Health

Please sign below to acknowledge your receipt of this letter.

Yaa Konama Leonardo-Bosumtwi Date

cc: MSPH Office of Faculty Affairs and Human Resources CUMC Office of Faculty Affairs